
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
            

HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 

 

  

The regular meeting of the Human Relations Commission scheduled for Wednesday, 

April 12, 2023, which was to take place at 6:30 p.m. in the Ludlow Room of Town Hall, 

has been rescheduled as a special meeting to take place on Tuesday, April 4, 2023 in 

the Rose Room of Town Hall. 

 


